
 
Spring 2009 PAC News 
Flash!!! 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
The Mundy Road 16th Annual “Adult Only” Spring 
Dance is quickly approaching.  

♫ Saturday, April 4, 2009 
♫ 7pm – 1am 
♫ Mundy Road School Gym 
♫ Pre-event Tickets $15.00 
♫ Tickets at the door $20.00 
♫ Contact Bronwyn Cheema 

sbcheema@telus.net or Teresa Battista 
noahszoo@shaw.ca 

 
Reverse Draw Info: 

♫ Tickets still available for this exciting 
opportunity!  

♫ $10 gets you a 1 in 100 chance of winning 
$500! 

♫ Winning ticket will be drawn at the dance 
♫ Unable to attend? You still have a chance 

to win 
♫ See Bryanne Duncan on the playground or 

email  bryanne17@shaw.ca 
 
Raffle Tickets for Classroom Baskets: 

♫ 7 tickets for $5 or 20 tickets for $10 
♫ Pre-order your basket tickets by filling out 

a form (available on the website or at the 
office) 

♫ Baskets will be on display outside the gym 
starting March 30th. 

♫ All cheques payable to Mundy Road PAC. 
 
Silent Auction Items up for bids!! 

♫ 1 adult size cedar Cape Cod Loveseat 
♫ 1 child size cedar Cape Cod Loveseat 
♫ Prizes courtesy of the Colony Farm 

Forensic Hospital. 
♫ Bidding starts on March 30th and will end 

evening of the dance. 
 

Thrifty’s Smile Cards 
 
☺ An easy way to help us raise money for 

our playground fund. 
☺ To date, we’ve raised $1780.31 this school 

year.  
☺ 5% of every dollar loaded on a card comes 

back to us! 
☺ Load up your card and use it when you 

shop.  

 
Thrifty’s Smile Cards 

 
☺ Program runs until May 31st. 
☺ Cards available through Dalene Schulz 

dalene-schulz@shaw.ca  
 

Hanging Baskets and Bedding Plants are 
BACK! 
 
U Deadline for orders is April 21 
U Delivery date is Wednesday, May 6 (in 

time for Mother’s Day!) 
U Forms available on the website and will be 

sent home week of March 30. 
U Questions: Ingrid 604-936-2911 

davitt@telus.net or Evelyn 604-931-9158 
mikeeve@shaw.ca 

U We’re looking for volunteers to help us 
on May 6th (delivery date) between 
12:30 – 3:30. Please contact Ingrid or 
Evelyn if you can help out! 

 
Campbells’ Label Program 
 
2008/2009 is the 9th year Mundy is participating in 
the Campbell’s® Labels for Education™ program 
This is a wonderful program enabling us to 
purchase items for use in our school.  
 
• To participate: save labels from selected 

products and send them to school. 
• List of products can be found on 

www.mundyroad.ca under Notices and 
Documents/ Misc Forms and Notices 

• Questions? Teri Towner @ 604-937-7030. 
 
Hot Lunch Program 
 
• Next Hot lunch day is April 24th. Keep your 

eye out for a notice! 
 
PAC Meetings 
 
Our PAC meetings are open to ALL 
parents/guardians of children at Mundy Road. We 
encourage you to come, listen, participate and get 
involved.  
• Next meeting: Wednesday, April 22nd @  

9:05 am in the library.  
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